
The Town of Milton NH will hold their second public hearing on November 21th 2016 at 6:15 PM to 

determine if the Town will accept the transfer of the property comprising the Milton Mills Cemetery.  

The property will be transferred at no cost to the Town. The Milton Mills Cemetery is located at 536 and 

541 Applebee Road Milton, NH- Map 000009 -Lots 000111, and 0000117.The Public hearing will occur at 

Milton Town Hall, 424 White Mountain Highway, Milton, NH 03851 at 6:15PM. All Parties interested 

should appear before the Milton Board of Selectman at that time. 

 

 


